
EDB Committee 

From: 
	

Terese Masters <ihilanimasters@gmail.com> 

Sent: 
	

Thursday, March 28, 2019 1:20 PM 
To: 
	

EDB Committee 
Subject: 
	

Testimony for Wailuku Civic Center 

I oppose this project. 

We are in the middle of a housing crisis, & a climate crisis; the allocated money would be better spent 
helping our community and securing our future. 

Terese Masters 
Haiku, HI 


